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, experience.

Greetings, Now that we are back into 
routine, we are still reinforcing 
classroom and ROE expectations.  We 
will also prepare for test taking 
strategies as the GMAS is quickly 
approaching. 

Contact Information:
Email: Courtney.sellers@henry.k12.ga.us
Phone: 678-516-0406
Class Dojo: 
https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=CF4LKD

The best way to get a hold of me is always 
through email or Class Dojo.  I check my email 
at least once throughout the school day.

Beginning of Year Assessments: Students will 
be given several reading  assessment over the 
next couple of weeks. These assessments 
allow us to know what your students know 
entering 4th  grade
March 15- Picture Day 
March 20 – 24- MAP Testing 
March 24- Sneaker Ball Dance
March 24- Kona Ice 

Wednesday Folder: This year, papers 
to be signed, notes, school notes and 
graded papers will be placed in a 
Wednesday folder. Their daily folder 
will contain homework, behavior chart 
and any review materials. All monies 
sent should be placed in an envelope 
and labeled with a note. The behavior 
chart should be signed weekly.

HOMEWORK: Homework will be 
given daily. Homework is a reflection 
of learning in the class and reinforces 
the skills that are taught. Homework 
may vary depending on those skills 
taught.  Please help your child as 
needed with assignments. Homework will 

be reviewed daily. 

Attendance: Please send a 
written note or email with your 
child when they return from an 
absence.  School begins at
7:35 am  and ends at 2:15 pm
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Transportation: Please send a note 
and/or email, if there is any change in 
transportation scheduled.  For safety 
reasons, changes in transportation 
must be made prior to 2:00 pm.  

February Standards
ELA:  Focus

Grading Scale:
Exemplary (90-100)
Proficient (80-89)

Approaching (74-79)
Limited Progress (70-73)

Insufficient Progress (Below 70) 

Rules, Consequences, and Rewards:
In our classroom your child is expected to follow 
class and school rules.  The classroom rules are:
1. Be Safe
2. Be Responsible 
3. Be Respectful 

We will use the ROE Behavior plan along with 
Class Dojo.  Your child’s behavior will be noted in  
Class Dojo. If a rule is broken, your child will have 
consequences varying from a verbal warning, 
points deducted from class dojo, parent contact. 

Your child will be rewarded for positive 
behavior through verbal praise, positive points, 
class celebrations, and positive notes home. 

Sign up for Class Dojo: 
This year, we will be using Class Dojo to send 
messages.
Please sign up using the paper that is given. 

Reminders
*Please see helpful resources and 
information on my webpage located 
within the Red Oak Elementary website.
*Please go to Infinite Campus to 
complete all beginning of the school 
year forms and transportation 
information.
*Please be sure to accept invitation for 
Class Dojo.


